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Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers, 

 
As part of our topic ‘Down in the Garden’, we have been learning about where in the 

world fruits come from and which ones we can grow in this country.   

 

On Monday 16th June, we will planning and designing a fruit kebab and on 

Wednesday 18th June we will have fun making their fruit kebabs which they will 

bring home to enjoy with the family.  We would appreciate it if you could complete an 
evaluation of your child’s fruit kebab and return the evaluation to school.  

 

These are the fruits we will be tasting and using in our fruit kebabs: 

 

 Pineapple 

 Banana 

 Strawberry 

 Watermelon 

 Melon 

 Grapes 

 Satsuma 

Please could let us know of any specific food allergies or medical issues in relation to 

the fruits listed above that we are not aware of which might affect your child 

(preferably before Tuesday 17th June). 

Thank you for your support.  

Mrs Lawson  /  Mrs Emerson   /  Mrs Houlders 

Year 1 Staff 

 

 


